References

- Trove: West Australian (Perth, WA: 1879 1954), Monday 2 April 1934, page 4
 43 Years in India Missionary's long service
 https://trove.nla.gov.au/newspaper/rendition/nla.news-article32995237.txt?
 print=true (Accessed 26 February 2021)
- 2. Manning River Times and Advocate for the Northern Coast Districts of New South Wales (Taree, NSW: 1898 1954), Saturday 7 October 1933, page 8 *Church of Christ. 70th ANNIVERSARY. HISTORICAL REVIEW.* (Accessed: 26 February 2021)
- 3. United Christian Missionary Society, *They Went to India: Biographies of Missionaries of the Disciples of Christ* (1948: 24). https://digitalcommons.acu.edu/crs_books/480/ (Accessed 26 February 2021).
- Overseas Mission Board (OMB), Partners: One Hundred Years of Mission Overseas by Churches of Christ in Australia 1891-1991. Ch 1: 1891 Was A Very Good Year, Keith Bowes. ('Beloved Mary' epithet, p 8). https://static1.squarespace.com/static/56331d61e4b070cd3843e9c0/t/56e8fca09f7266c5a6838102/1458109666212/Overseas+mission_Partners+One+Hundred+Years_OMB+Keith+Bowes_compressed.pdf (Accessed 26 February 2021)
- 5. Stone-Campbell Resources, United Christian Missionary Society. https://digitalcommons.acu.edu/scr/ (Accessed 26 February 2021).
- 6. Roland Wenzlhuemer and Michael Offermann, Ruprecht-Karls-Universitat Heidelberg Ship Newspapers and Passenger Life Aboard Transoceanic Steamships in the Late Nineteenth Century https://heiup.uni-heidelberg.de/journals/ index.php/transcultural/article/view/9363/3245 (Accessed 26 February 2021).
- 7. Australian Churches of Christ Historial Digest: Pioneers for Churche sof Christ in Vic-Tas and beyond. Issue 179. May 2013, p6. Image of Mary Thompson and epigraph. https://static1.squarespace.com/static/56331d61e4b070cd3843e9c0/t/56b824d98a65e2830e04dc6c/1454908664030/Digest+179+-+2013+May+-+Pioneers+for+Vic-Tas+and+beyond+-+web+edit.pdf
- 8. The Encyclopaedia of Women and Leadership in 20th Century Australia. Theme "Missionaries Abroad", Margaret Allen, The University of Adelaide. http://www.womenaustralia.info/leaders/biogs/WLE0442b.htm (Accessed 26 February 2021).

- 9. International Bulletin, Eugene Heideman. Women Missionaries in India: Opening Up the Restrictive Policies of Rufus Anderson. http://www.internationalbulletin.org/issues/2001-04/2001-04-157-heideman.pdf (Accessed 26 February 2021).
- 10.Church of Christ Queensland, The Church from the Paddock A History of Churches of Christ in Queensland 1883-2013 pp 104-107). https://www.cofc.com.au/CofCQ/media/publications/ COC_History_book_2nd_edition_spreads_LO.pdf Accessed 5 March 2021)
- 11.Powell & White, Cincinnati Ohio. United Christian Missionary Society, Bert Wilson. In the Land of the Salaam, Chapter 2, 'A New Testament of Mary, One of Several' p 37. 1921. file:///C:/Users/julia.gilchrist/Downloads/
 IntheLandoftheSalaam_10781381.pdf

12. Trove References:

- a) **Western Mail** (Perth): Sat 29 Sept 1900, p 58. https://trove.nla.gov.au/newspaper/article/33193734?
 searchTerm=mary%20thompson%20missionary%20india
- b) **The Ballarat Star**, Tue 23 Feb 1915, p 2. *Church of Christ*. https://trove.nla.gov.au/newspaper/article/154581157? searchTerm=mary%20thompson%20missionary%20india
- c) **The West Australian**, Fri 24 Jan 1936, p 17. *Memorial to Miss Mary Thompson, A Pioneer Missionary*. https://trove.nla.gov.au/newspaper/article/32972445? searchTerm=mary%20thompson%20memorial%20bungalow
- d) **The Sydney Morning Herald**, Sat 28 Mar 1936, p 14. *Obituary Mary Thompson* https://trove.nla.gov.au/newspaper/article/17324139? searchTerm=mary%20thompson%20church%20of%20christ
- e) **The West Australian,** Wed 8 Apr 1936, p20. *A Pioneer Missionary, Death of Miss M. Thompson.* https://trove.nla.gov.au/newspaper/article/25139714? searchTerm=mary%20thompson%20memorial%20bungalow
- f) **Burnie Advocate**, Tue 29 Jan 1946, p 6. Social Gossip https://trove.nla.gov.au/newspaper/article/186109284?
 searchTerm=mary%20thompson%20missionary%20india

Images

g) **RMS Massilia** (cited as "Fig. 3: The Royal Mail Steamship Massilia as depicted in the bound and printed version of the Massilia Gazette." Roland Wenzlhuemer and Michael Offermann, Ruprecht-Karls-Universitat Heidelberg

Ship Newspapers and Passenger Life Aboard Transoceanic Steamships in the Late Nineteenth Century https://heiup.uni-heidelberg.de/journals/index.php/transcultural/article/view/9363/3245 (Accessed 26 February 2021).